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     Wilmington Preparatory Academy receives Federal Title I funding to support student 
learning objectives. Under Title I, parents are entitled to know the credentials of their 
students’ teachers. We are pleased to notify you that all of our teachers are Highly 
Qualified as defined by the NC Department of Public Instruction. However, if you would 
like specific information regarding your child’s teacher’s qualifications please contact 
the Dean, Mr. Kevin Johnson at 910-799-6776 or email kevin@wilmingtonprep.com  
      
     Wilmington Preparatory Academy also receives Federal Title II funding which is 
dedicated to staff development. This year, the Dean along with the teaching staff will 
attend professional development workshops and conferences planned by the school. 
Teachers will also complete PD modules offered by the NC DPI via NCEES. In addition to 
this the Dean will take leadership courses at the University of North Carolina 
Wilmington. 
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